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U DX193              Correspondence between Philip Larkin         1976-1985 
 and Janice Rossen                           

 
 
Biographical Background:  
Janice Adelle Rossen received a PhD from the University of Minnesota, and has taught at 
Chapman University in Orange, California, and at the University of Texas at Austin. Her 
publications include 'The World of Barbara Pym' (published in 1988) , Philip Larkin:  His Life's 
Work' (1990); 'The University in Modern Fiction:  When Power is Academic' (1993) and 
Women Writing Modern Fiction: A Passion for Ideas (2004).   
 
 
Custodial history:  
Donated by Dr Janice Rossen, California, October 1989 
 
 
Description:  
Brief correspondence between Philip Larkin and Dr Janice Rossen at Huntingdon Library, 
California in particular with reference to Barbara Pym who Rossen was researching. 
 
 
Extent: 7 items 
 
 
Related material:  
Some items of correspondence are to be found amongst the Philip Larkin material [U DPL] 
 
 
Access conditions:  
Access will be granted to any accredited reader 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
U DX193/1 Correspondence 

Includes: 
a)  Photocopy of a letter from Philip Larkin to Henri 
Coulette, 25 Nov 1976 
b)  Five letters from Philip Larkin to Dr J. Rossen, 31 
Oct 1983 - 23 May 1985 
c)  Photocopy of a letter from Dr J. Rossen to Philip 
Larkin, 5 Sep 1984 
7 items 

25 Nov 1976- 
23 May 1985 

 


